
From the Chairman... 

Dear Friends,

The Mission week in February saw teams 

at High Hilton in Aberdeen and Holyrood 

Abbey & New Restalrig in Edinburgh – 

and great times were had by all. The Growing Churches 

Day with Phil Jensen was great, with over 250 

people and some 60 churches represented, 

so we have so much to thank God for.

Our major news to share is that Bob Fyall 

will be joining us full time this autumn. 

Learning he would be leaving Rutherford 

House, probably to head southwards, we knew 

we couldn’t lose him for Scotland, or for CTCS, so we 

pulled out all the stops to keep him. It worked!

Bob’s full time partnership will be a great strength for 

the course, and we are thankful to God for this timely 

development. Of course this brings challenges for our 

trustees in terms of resources, but we firmly believe 

that resources follow vision, and we ask you to pray 

with us to that end.

Please 

do pray on for

•Applications for next year: 

currently 2 students offered places.

•Edward as he speaks at the Crieff 

Ministers’ Conference on Monday 19th March.

•Bob  as he prepares to move to Glasgow in the 

summer, and Thelma seeking a teaching job.

•Servants of the Word our expositors confer-

ence for younger ministers, June 19-21, with 

David Jackman:  for younger ministers to come, 

find fellowship, and for an enriching time for all. 

(Do come! details and booking on the website)

•All our needs to be met by god’s grace.

With thanks for your prayers,

Cornhill Scotland
Incorporating the Cornhill Training Course Scotland
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